

Phoenix St. Peter Academy

Executive Headteacher: Matthew Jordan, B.A. Hons. NPQH.

Deputy Headteacher: Terri Freeman, MA Ed., BEd. (Hons), PGDip.Ed. Enstone Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 0NE. Telephone: 01502 574586.

Email: office@phoenixstpeteracademy.org Website: www.phoenixstpeter.org

13th January 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

Professional Photography Visit – Monday 23rd January 2023

We are very excited to be having a professional photographer visiting us on Monday 23rd January, to take photos of the children enjoying the very many activities and aspects of learning here at Phoenix St. Peter Academy. We are very proud of the children and our lovely school and it's facilities, and would like to see as many of the children showcasing these as possible.

We will be using these pictures on our website and on internal and external marketing materials.

These pictures may be used after your child(ren) have left Phoenix St. Peter Academy.

If you do not wish for your child to be included in these photos, please complete the Opt-Out Form at the link below, or the paper version beneath, and return to us by Friday 20th January 2023.

https://forms.office.com/pages/designpagev2.aspx?auth_pvr=OrgId&auth_upn=Kirsten.Ward%40phoenixstpeteracade my.org&lang=en-US&origin=OfficeDotCom&route=Start&sessionid=08331101-3bd3-4a68-8982f4b456bb0918&subpage=design&id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNCTXqVYanxBEt3qb1wnY_gFUMkk4QzZXWDk2Nk1ISjFVQ_Us3QzZVRjFPSS4u&analysis=false

Professional Photography Opt-Out Request

Please return to the School Office by Friday 20th January 2023

I do not wish for my child(ren) named below, to be included in the photo session on Monday 23rd January 2023:

Name:	Year Group/Class:
Name:	Year Group/Class:
Name:	Year Group/Class:
Name:	Year Group/Class: